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M E M O R A N D U M 

  

  

TO:                    Industrialized Building Manufacturers 

             Industrialized Building Third-Party Inspectors 
                                 

FROM:             Ted Miltiades, Director TM 

                          Office of Construction Codes and Industrialized Buildings  

  
DATE:               July 25, 2023 
  
SUBJECT:         Georgia Industrialized Building Online Payment Gateway – August 1, 2023 
  
 
 
As of August 1st, 2023, the Georgia Industrialized Buildings Program will transition to an online payment 
only gateway for manufacturers and third-party inspection agencies to utilize for credit card payments. 
All application types should be emailed to IB@dca.ga.gov for review, with a payment link to follow. 
 
 
As of January 1st, 2024, the Georgia Industrialized Buildings Program will only accept online payments. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Christian Poulos, Construction Codes and Industrialized 
Buildings Consultant at Christian.poulos@dca.ga.gov or call 404-679-3121. 
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